
Submitter: Lisa Melendez trily 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure: SB1579 

If the state cap wages for RN we will not be able to get the help need . We need out 

of state rns right now and we are headed for an even bigger nursing shortage. If you 

do this you will discourage people from entering the profession of nursing and 

encourage people to leave the profession. The state has no right to cap wages for rn 

. Stay in your lane work on safe staffing. If you cap our wages then cap the CEO’s or 

the doctors . Isn’t this a free country we’re we are allowed to have capitalism!!  


